
October 1, 2008 

TO:   Qwest 

FROM:  Puget Sound Energy 

SUBJECT:  Puget Sound Energy 

   Factoria Service Center 

   13230 SE 32
nd

 St, 

   Bellevue, WA 

Due to expansion of current corporate service center at the above address, we are 

requesting a block of 200 DID’s in the following range: 

 425 XXX-7400 thru 7599 

This request is needed to accommodate existing internal company dialing plan.  

Only the above range will work.  The above referenced block of DID numbers are 

needed within the next 30 days or sooner. 

Thank you. 

Manono McMillan 

Information Technology Service Analyst 

Puget Sound Energy – Telecommunications 

ATTACHMENT A

REDACTED


